Govans Presbyterian Church is seeking a part-time or full-time bridge pastor upon the departure of our current pastor, Rev. Tom Harris in February 2024. This is a 20-40 hours per week flexible schedule based on the needs of the congregation and staff. The pastor would preach for worship services on Sunday at 10:30 AM as well as serve as moderator to our session. The position would also require the pastor to moderate congregational-wide meetings, provide administrative leadership, support to our church committees, and liaison to the Govans Preschool and Senior Network of North Baltimore (SNNB) which operate on our campus. Our current session comprises 10 elders and we have a diverse congregation with an average worship attendance of approximately 110, which includes those who attend services in person and on-line. As a congregation we are steadfast in our commitment to create an LGBTQ+ affirming and anti-racist community. Govans Presbyterian seeks a bridge pastor for the next 4-6 months as we discern the process for finding a new pastor for our congregation. For additional information, or to submit yourself for consideration, please contact us at the email below.

Govans Bridging Pastor Search Committee BPSC@govanspres.org